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32nd Annual Newtown Rotary Golf Outing  

to Benefit Pickering Manor  
 

NEWTOWN, PA – The Newtown Rotary will hold its 32nd annual Golf Outing to benefit 
Pickering Manor on June 13 at the Trenton Country Club. Each year, the outing raises 
more than $20,000 for the non-profit Continuing Care Retirement Community (CCRC), 
most recently raising $22,000 in 2021. This generous donation helps support Pickering’s 
new Memory Care Neighborhood. 
 

There is still time left to participate in the 2022 Newtown Rotary Golf Outing. Golfers 
can register by visiting www.pickeringmanor.org or by calling Pickering Manor’s 
Development Director, Maureen Kuhar at 215-968-3878. The day includes breakfast at 
8:30 am and a shotgun start at 10 am, followed by cocktails, lunch, a silent auction, and 
awards. Cost is $375 per person. Additionally, there are a variety of sponsorship 
opportunities available. 
 

We are extremely grateful for the love and support of such an incredible organization, 
not only for this fundraiser but for the Newtown Rotary continuing to be Pickering’s 
ambassador in our community,” says Pickering Manor CEO, Michelle Knobloch. “We 
cannot thank them enough.” 
 

We invite you to visit and learn more about Pickering Manor. Should you have interest 
in more information regarding tours, donations, or employment opportunities, please 
contact Pickering Manor at 215-968-3878 or by visiting www.pickeringmanor.org.  
 

Pickering Manor is a 5-star community-owned and operated CCRC (continuing care retirement 
community) in Pennsylvania serving the community of Bucks County since its opening in 1963, formed by 
the generosity of Henry Russell Pickering. In 2020, Pickering Manor opened its largest expansion to date, a 
26,000-square-foot facility which accommodates 15 new short-term residents, a state-of-the-art rehab 
unit, 15 personal care private rooms, and a renovated 32-bed skilled unit. Pickering recently added a 
certified 21-bed Memory Care Unit. Visit www.pickeringmanor.org for more information.  
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Newtown Rotary Golf Committee presenting the 2021 Golf Outing fundraising check to 
Pickering Manor.  

Pictured L-R: Nathan Breece (Rotary), Anthony Petsis (Rotary), Mick Petrucci (Rotary), 
Danielle Wittig (Rotary), Meri Luarasi (Pickering), Paul Salvatore (Rotary), Jerry Agasar 
(Rotary), Maureen Kuhar (Pickering), Michelle Knobloch (Pickering), Rachel Carver 
(Pickering), Kyle Davis (Rotary), Charles Quattrone (Rotary) 
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